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We have been keeping busy getting ready for our Easter Stall and Easter Raffle happening next 
week. Raffle tickets have been sent home with students and you can also collect them from the 
school office.The raffle will be drawn on Thursday 28th March at the Easter Hat Parade. 
  
Krispy Kreme Pre-Orders can be collected in the school hall after the Easter Hat Parade. 
We will be selling individual donuts for $2 each and bottles of water and juice  
poppers for $1 and soft drink cans for $2 each. 
  
Last week, we donated $6, 882.00 to the school. 
· $2, 800.00 towards the cost of the Year 5/6 Camp 
· $2, 140.00 towards the cost of the Stage 2 Excursion 
· $1, 442.00 towards the cost of the Stage 1 Excursion 
· $500.00 towards the cost of Term 1 Breakfast Club 
  
Our next P&C Meeting will be on Wednesday 3rd April 2024 at 7pm in the school library. This is a 
chance to come and meet and have a chat to Parents/Carers/Staff and find out what is happening 
at the school. Every suggestion/concern is heard and feedback provided and children are welcome 
to attend too. I hope to see you there! 

NEXT MEETING: WEDNESDAY 3RD APRIL 2024 AT 7:00PM 

Thankyou to everyone who has donated uniform items they no longer need, we really appreciate it. 
We now have an amazing amount of 2nd hand uniforms that we can give to anyone for free, 
please come and see us in the Uniform Shop on Tuesdays and Thursdays between 2pm—2.30pm. 
 
Approx 18 months ago we as a school community decided to change our Monday to Thursday 
School Polo Shirt from a majority gold to a majority blue colour and our student’s look absolutely 
amazing in their new Blue Polo Shirts. School Photos will be on Tuesday 14th and Thursday 16th 
May this year and we would love to have every student in a Blue Polo Shirt for this year’s school 
photos. We do now stock our Blue Polo Shirts in sizes 4—2XL. If you have any concerns regarding 
your child changing from a Gold Polo Shirt to a Blue Polo Shirt between now and then, can you 
please contact Miss Martin or one of the ladies in the school office. Thankyou. P&C COMMITTEE MEMBERS 

PRESIDENT: NATALIE KINGDOM 

VICE PRESIDENT: LISA DEKOSTER 

VICE PRESIDENT: GEMMA HOFFMANNBECK 

TRESURER: WHITNEY WILLCOCKS   

SECRETARY: RENEE COOPER 

UNIFORM SHOP OPEN 
TUESDAY & THURSDAY 

2:00PM—2:30PM 
 

Alternately you can make 
An order through the office. 

MARCH 
28th    Easter Hat Parade 
29th    Good Friday Public  
            Holiday (School Closed) 
 
APRIL 
1st      Easter Monday Public 
            Holiday (School Closed)  
2nd     Blue Week  Begins 
2nd     Penrith Cup Cricket 
3rd      Blue Day: Dance-a-Thon 
9th      Paceway ANZAC Service 
9th      Parent Teacher Interviews 
10th    School Cross Country 3-6 
10th    Whole School Assembly 
11th    School ANZAC Ceremony 
11th    Parent Teacher Interviews 
12th    Last Day of Term 1 

KRISPY KREME DONUT 
FUNDRAISER 

 

 

A NOTE FROM THE  

P&C PRESIDENT 

UNIFORM UPDATE 


